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Comments: I am writing to share support for the White Pine Removal Project #62011. Restoring the current

stands of white pine to a more historically accurate and biodiversity supportive composition should be a priority

for the Forest Service. Furthermore, this is a great opportunity to implement measures into the plan for the

benefit of Ruffed Grouse, Woodcock and a host of other wildlife that are reliant on early successional habitat and

diverse age classes. As a bird hunter from a younger generation I am hopeful to see more efforts and increased

emphasis on supporting the habitat that benefits the wildlife I care deeply about. 


